
TISBURY CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Due to a lack of adequate quorum, the Tisbury Conservation Commission has cancelled their 

regular meeting scheduled for Tuesday, August 19, 2014. 

 

Their next regular meeting will take place on Tuesday, September 2, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. at the 

Tisbury Town Hall Annex. 

 

 


